Dibble, Dickson

From: - Owens, Danielle

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2009 10:48 AM
To: Dibble, Dickson

Subject: Inactive Facilities

Good Morning Dick,

Please inactivate Pro Line Cleaners (1270197). | conducted an inspection on August 19, 2009. At the time of the
inspection the facility was in the process of removing the perc machines. Pictures documenting the removal was sent to
me on November 10, 2009. The facility is operating as a drop-off store only.

Also, | thought | had previously requested Sunrise Cleaners (1270144) to be inactivated, but maybe | didn’t. Can you
please inactivate this facility?

Thanks! If you have any questions or concerns let me know.

Danielle D. Owens
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